ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

2520 WEST ILES AVENUE, P.O. BOX 19276, SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62794-9276 - (217) 782-3397
JB PRITZKER, GOVERNOR JAMES JENNINGS, ACTING DIRECTOR

April 8, 2025 217-524-3300

Oakley Trucking Inc.

Attn: Mr. Roger Carson

3400 Gribble Street

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72114

Re: 9051195002 -- AR
Oakley Trucking Inc. -- S.W.H. Permit 5801-1 Modification 003
USEPA ID - ARR000033381

For Special Waste Hauling — 25

Dear Mr. Carson:

Special Waste Hauling Permit 5801-1 Modification 003 is hereby issued to Oakley Trucking Inc. to engage in
special waste hauling in the State of Illinois. In accordance with this Permit, Oakley Trucking Inc. may utilize the
vehicles, tanks, and equipment enumerated in the Special Waste Hauling Permit Application dated April 2, 2025 and
consisting of 2 pages. A copy of said application for permit is hereby incorporated by reference.

This Special Waste Hauling Permit is subject to the standard conditions set forth on pages 4 and 5 of this permit,
attached hereto and incorporated herein by reference, and is further subject to any additional conditions, including
the terms of this letter.

This Special Waste Hauling Permit, issued April 8, 2025, is valid from April 8, 2025 to and through
September 30, 2027, for all registered vehicles identified in the application. No special waste hauling may be
conducted in any vehicles, tanks or other equipment that are not enumerated in the Special Waste Hauling
Permit Application dated April 2, 2025 and this permit dated April 8, 2025, unless a written request to
modify this permit is submitted to the Agency, and a written approval of such proposed modification is
issued.

In accordance with 35 [Il. Adm. Code 809, et seq., upon issuance of a special waste hauling permit, the owner and/or
operator of any vehicle used to transport special waste shall maintain within the vehicle a legible photocopy of the
special waste-hauling permit. Issuance of the special waste hauling permit shall be disclosed by the owner and
operator of the vehicle to any representative of the State of Illinois, any generator of the special waste, or any
treatment storage, or disposal facility which has handled, is handling or will handle the special waste. Upon request
by such representative, the owner and operator of the vehicle for review shall make the photocopy available. The
owner/operator of the vehicle shall also comply with any otherwise applicable federal regulations.

If you have any questions, please contact Evan Yates at EPA.HaulingPermits@illinois.gov.

Sincerely,

Evan Yates, Environmental Protection Specialist
Materials Management and Compliance Section
Bureau of Land
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